
 

 

File Ref: 2018/309691 

 

19 May 2021 

Blackett Maguire + Goldsmith 
Email: david@bmplusg.com.au 

Dear David, 

Re Tree 14 Removal - SSD 10379 
 
 
In relation to tree 14, Council would like to advise that there appears to have been an error in 
the arborist report and this should have been nominated to be removed as part of the major 
refresh works for Peace Park outside the Sutherland Entertainment Centre. 
 
Accordingly, please accept this letter from Council as support for the removal of this tree. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Council direct. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Paul Mourtos 
Senior Project Manager 
Sutherland Shire Council 


